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HOME AND FOREIGN NEWS

CALL FOR PAPERS

An international conference on Forest Growth Modelling and Prediction is scheduled
for August 24—28, 1987 in Minneapolis, Minnesota. The meeting is sponsored by the Inter-
national Union of Forestry Research Ogranizations.

Papers are desired on all types of tree and stand growth modelling methodology includ-
ing: model specification, parameter estimation and evaluation; incorporation of silvicultural
treatments, site characterization, weather and environmental perturbations; regeneration;
design of growth studies; and application of models in research and management. Papers are
desired for all types of forests including descriptions, are also desired.

The conference is intended for scientists and practitioners developing tree and forest
growth models and predictions. The purpose is to exchange ideas, techniques and results.

Send the title, abstract, preference for paper or poster presentation, your address and
telephone number by December 15, 1986 to:

Alan R. Ek, Program Chairman
College of Forestry
University of Minnesota
110 Green Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108
USA
Ph: 612/624—3098
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Acceptance of papers will be indicated by February 1, 1987.
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